
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Titahi Bay Lions Club Charitable Trust 
 

Thank you all stallholders and customers of the Porirua Saturday Market.  
Through your weekly attendance, Titahi Bay Lions Club Charitable Trust have 

been able to provide assistance to the following groups during the 2017 year. 
We encourage you to bring your friends and help make next year even better. 

 

There have also been a number of ad-hoc assistance provided to worthy  

individuals in the Porirua Community not listed with the organisations below. 

 
420 World Championship 2017 
Aotea College Rugby Condors 
Asthma Respiratory Foundation 
Avatiu Social Club 
Bishop Viard College  
Camp Quality 
Diabetes Youth Wellington 
Diabetes Youth NZ 
Faasao Building Fund 
Friends of Mana Island 
Hosking Family Trust 
IRide Limited 
Kidney Kids of New Zealand 
Lelani Read Memorial Trophy – PLT/PCC 
Leprosy Mission 
Life Flight Trust 
Lions Clubs International Fund (LCIF) 
Lions Club of Karori (Spirit of Adventure) 
Lions Club of Mana (Golf Tournament) 
Lloyd Morgan Lions Clubs Charitable Trust 
Mana College  
Mary Potter Hospice 
Natone Park School 

NZ Breast Cancer Foundation 
Oasis Community Centre 
Otago University Medical Students expo 
Pawa Family Trust 
Ronald McDonald House 
Rotary Porirua  
Royal NZ Foundation for the Blind 
Salvation Army Porirua 
Shahnaaz Enterprises Ltd 
Smith Family Trust 
Stuart Park Restoration Project 
Tawa Intermediate School 
TOA Waka Ama 
Te Haporu Awhina Tangata 
Titahi Bay Horticultural Society 
Titahi Bay Volunteer Fire Brigade 
Volunteer Service Abroad 
Volunteer Wellington 
Wellington Free Ambulance 
Whitford Brown Community Trust 
Worship Centre Upper Hutt 
Youthline Wellington 
 

 

With every good wish, have a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from 

Titahi Bay Lions Club Charitable Trust 
 
http://titahibaylions.co.nz 
http://facebook.com/PoriruaSaturdayMarket 
 

 THINK SAFE + ACT SAFE = HOME SAFE 

http://titahibaylions.co.nz/
http://facebook.com/PoriruaSaturdayMarket

